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Good day to all of you in our United Communities. We are almost through with the 
winter season. Time to look forward to gardens and flowers and bright warm sunshine. Please 
continue to check on your friends and neighbors so we all remain safe throughout these trying 
times.  
 

 United Communities held a bottle drive on the Saturday the 2nd of April. I was a 
success as always. Thank you for you continued support! You can still drop donations by the fire 
hall  at any time convenient for you  

 
Our United Communities Fire Dept. AGM for 2022 is being held on Tuesday, May 3rd at 

7:00pm. We will be pleased to have you in attendance and will answer any questions you have 

http://ucfd.ca/


about the running and maintaining of your fire department. Mandated heath protocols of the day 
will be observed. 
 

We have contacted the MFR (medical first responder) Coordinator have made 
arrangements for the United Communities Fire Department to doing medical calls. We are please 
to return to serving our community 

 
Burning restrictions will be in effect on the 15th of March, check this website for detailed 

restrictions in your area  http://novascotia.ca>burnsafe. Please have proper extinguishing 
materials on hand while burning. Thank you all for following the guidelines and keeping our 
communities safe.  

 
As you know, the United Communities Fire Department has joined a Fire Fighter lotto. 

This months winnings total approximately $1000.00. the take home for the winners have 
increase throughout the lotto. Your participation is very much appreciated as a portion of your 
ticket sales is automatically redirected to the UCFD. Good luck to you all. For more information, 
please check the following websites. www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/nsfd  or  
http://firefighter5050.com/190  

 
.  
 
You can also find this newsletter at UCFD.CA. 
 
 

Larry Blackler 
Fire Chief 
United Communities Fire Department 
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